
Dear Examinees, 

The Institu te o f Chartered Accountants o f Pakistan (ICAP) remains 
steadfa st in its commitment to advancing chartered accountancy 
education throughout Pakistan. We are dedicated to ensuring that 
a sp iring students from all regions have access to high-quality a ssessment 
facilities. 

In line with our ongoing efforts to support ta lent development in remote 
a reas, ICAP is pleased to announce the expansion of its network o f PRC 
Assessment Centers to the follow ing cities: 

1. Chilral 
2. Gilgil 
3. M irpur (Azad Jammu & Kashmir) 

This initiative aims to eliminate geographical barriers and enhance the 
accessib ility o f professional education for students in these regions. The 
inaugural PRC Assessments in these cities w ill be conducted in May 
2025. Follow ing tw o a ssessment a ttempts, w e will evaluate the feasib ility 
and demand to determine the long-term viability o f these centers. 

For further deta ils, p lease contact us at examinations@icap.org.p k. 


